
 
                             
                                21st October 2016 
MATHS MATHS MATHS MATHS MATHS!!!! 
 
This week the Year 6s discovered the rule for 
simpliying fractions and finding equivalent 
fractions, here is the rule they came up with: 
 
‘Whatever you x or ÷ the numerator by, you 
must do the same to the denominator’   

 
NOTICES: 
INSET Day 
A reminder that Monday 31st October is an INSET 
day.  Staff will be receiving training at school and 
so school opens for children 1st November 2016.  
 
Martial Arts Demo Day (Wed 2nd November) 
Each class will be lucky enough to spend ½ an hour with the crew from ‘Freestyle Martial 
Arts’.  They will be able to watch a freestyle martial arts demonstration and be able to talk 
to and ask questions of the athletes.  
 
School Team 
We are very excited to welcome our new Teaching Assistant, Harmeet Ghai to William 
Morris, who will be working with Elm Class from after half term.  
 
It is with sadness that we say goodbye to Mrs Townsend. Mrs Townsend has been at 
William Morris for 12 years and we thank her for her long service, dedication and 
commitment to the school community. We wish her luck in her future endeavours.  
 
Clubs  
The following clubs will be running in the Autumn 2 Term:  
Monday – Football (£3) – On Friday for the first week back then moves to Monday 
Wednesday – Dance (£3) – Starts the first week back 
Wednesday – Drama – Starts the second week back 
Thursday – Art – Starts the third week back because of the Halloween Disco 
Friday – Tag Rugby – Starts the first week back  
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If there is a new club you wish to sign your child up to, please come and let us know in the 
school office. Please note start dates of clubs in the calendar below, as different clubs have 
different start dates. 
 
Parents’ Evening and SEN Meetings 
You will have all received notification of Parent/Teacher appointments due to take place in 
the first week back after half term.  On both evenings, the school will be accessible through 
the main reception entrance only, where you can make your way to your child’s class.  Each 
class will have a ‘reception/waiting’ area set up in the room or just outside the room where 
you can look through your child’s books whilst you wait. If you are expecting an SEN 
meeting, then you should receive a separate letter with a separate appointment for this. 
Please speak to your teacher if you have not received one by the end of the term.  
 
This Week’s Winning House is:    This Term’s Winning House is: 
 

                     
 
Dates for Next Term: 
Monday 31st October INSET DAY 

Tuesday 1st November School Starts 
Wednesday 2nd 
November 

Dance Club 

Wednesday 2nd November Parents Evening 4:30 – 8:00 (appointments given) 

Thursday 3rd November Swimming for Y3/4 
Thursday 3rd November Brass Lessons for Y4/5 

Thursday 3rd November Parents Evening 3:20 – 5:00 (appointments given) 

Friday 4th November Football Club & Tag Rugby 
 
Future dates: 
Monday 7th November Yr3/4 School Choir singing at Children Singing For Children 

Concert at 7:00pm 
Thursday 10th November Halloween Disco – letter to follow after half term 

 
Have a great half-term everyone! 

 
Julie Hiddleston and the school team  
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  


